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SASES Hat Logo Contest 

Our first go at having a logo contest went well! We received 5 
awesome entries. The officer team decided the design below 
included multiple elements that represent the organization 
and would transfer well to a hat. The hat will also have 
“Tampa 2017” added to it. The artist is Grace Blackwell, an 
Oktaha High Schoool senior from Chectoah, OK. She’s excited 
to join SASES as an undergraduate member next fall and we 
are excited to see where SASES takes her! Congrats, Grace! 

 

 

SASES Dates and Deadlines 
Registration for SASES in Tampa,FL  is open.  
September 27th 

 AM Hotel Registration Deadline 

 Online registration does not close! 

 Online presentation uploading opens. 
SASES October 20nd-23rd 

 SASES Annual Meeting in Tampa, FL. See schedule 
here. 

 

Changes in the Election Process 

This year the annual meeting in Tampa will feature a new 

election process. After listening to many suggestions from 

students, clubs, and advisors on how to make the election 

process quicker and have a better understanding candidate 

qualifications, the officer team and advisors have revised the 

process. Candidates will now fill out an online profile that can be 

viewed by all SASES members up to two weeks before the 

meeting. And, candidates do not need to be attending the 

meeting. Nominations will still be taken at the Saturday business 

meeting. Preliminary elections will be held through an online 

survey on Sunday afternoon and all dues paying SASES members 

(even those not present at the meeting) will be allowed to vote 

in the primary election (which will close late afternoon on 

Sunday). Final elections will take place on Sunday night, in which 

voting delegates will still make the final vote. View the complete 

process on any of the following pages: ASA – CSSA – SSSA   

Questions? Contact Susan Chapman 

Send any newsletter article or picture submission by e-mail to 

gflusche@okstate.edu  

 

Club Happenings 

Picture 1: Colorado State University enjoying Ag Day! 

Submitted by Kat Rocha

 

Picture 2: “Watering in the sorghum we spot-planted in the 

bare spots! The 2017 Aggie Corn Maze is set to open sometime 

in mid-October.” Submitted by William Peebles 

 

Picture 3: The Fresno State Plant Science Club helped the CWA 

(California Women for Ag) make flower arrangements for the 

Ag One BBQ to help fundraise money for scholarships. 

Submitted by Georgina Reyes.  
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